
   

 

 

 

   

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

   

  

 

   

  

  

  

  

  

  

   

 

    

 

            

             

             

               

 

May 3, 2021   
                Upcoming Events 

 

5/5  Grades 7-11 Trip to Grassroots Theater 

5/10  Open House 5-8 p.m. 

5/13  K5-3rd Trip to Safari Park in VA 

5/21  Spring Festival 4:30-7:30 p.m. 

5/24  4th & 5th Trip to D-Day Memorial in VA 

5/25  K5 Graduation 6:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

James 1:2-4   
2My brethren, count it all joy when ye fall into divers temptations; 
3Knowing this, that the trying of your faith worketh patience. 4But let 

patience have her perfect work, that ye may be perfect and entire, 

wanting nothing.                                                                          

Contact:                             Seneca Trail Christian Academy,  321 Trailblazer Drive, Ronceverte, WV 24970 

   Phone:  304-647-4878 FAX:  304-647-4051 Email:  stcatrailblazers@yahoo.com 

Principal’s Corner 

This past Sunday at church was a day 

of rejoicing in my heart. God is so 

wonderful! As I had the opportunity 

to stand up at Greenbrier Baptist 

Church and deliver the message, I 

realized the day was for me. My eyes 

gazed upon the stage for worship 

where I saw a young man worshiping 

God with all his heart. Then as I 

stepped upon the stage, I saw 

another young man sitting in the 

crowd. A new face, but to me a 

familiar face. This young man had just 

received his driver’s license on Friday 

and one of the first things he used it 

for was to drive to church on Sunday. 

Then I looked to the other side of the 

church. Sitting in the pews was a 

person who is letting God take back 

full control of their life. 

God, you are doing things only you 

can do. We owe you all the praise and 

glory. Thank you for all your grace, 

kindness, love, and forgiveness. 

 

 

 
OPEN HOUSE 

Monday, May 10, 2021 
5:00 - 8:00 p.m. 
 Teachers available 
 Curriculum Displayed 

 Principal and School Board 
members available 

 Complimentary Meal served 

 
 



     

   

  

      

 

  

 

   

                

      

 

  

 

 

  

 

  

      

 

 

 

                                                                  

 
Congratulations! 

To Abigail White who will 
receive one month’s free 
tuition for the 2021-2022 

school year! 

 

Congratulations!     
To Maddie Sheets who will 
receive free books/fees for 
the 2021-2022 school year! 

 
 

Spirit 

Week 

Is  

Coming!! 

 

Honor Roll 

Update 

Our apologies to 

BRADEN TERRY            

who should have been 

listed on the 

PRINCIPAL’S  ‘A’        

HONOR ROLL.  

Congratulations! 

 

SPRING 

FESTIVAL 

Friday, May 21 

4:30-7:30 p.m. 

 Local churches 

serving food 

 

 Live music from 

Dale Elwell and 

Cross Culture 

Ministries 

 

 Cake Auction 

 

Please come out for an 

evening of food, fun, 

and fellowship. 

 

 

K5 GRADUATION 
TUESDAY, MAY 25, 2021  

Last day for K4 and K5 will 
be Tuesday, May 25. 

 
Congratulations 
to all those who 

made the 
HONOR ROLL             

for the         
3rd Nine Weeks!  

 


